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19th   August 2024 
 
HIGHER POWER PROTECTION 
 
Email:  info@h-pp.co.za 

 
RE:  REGISTRATION OF TRAINEES  

 

We would confirm that the following person/s have now been registered as trainees with your 
company.     
 
We must remind you that the trainee may only work on fire extinguishers under the direct supervision 
of a registered serviceman.   He is expected to become a registered competent person after the 
minimum period of six months and before 24 months from the date of the issue of his training 
certificate / initial trainee registration.      This is not done automatically; the trainee must apply for 
new registration forms. 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE:  THE MANAGEMENT REPRESENTATIVE IS OBLIGATED TO INFORM THE TRAINEE 
SHOULD HE BE FOUND GUILTY OF MISCONDUCT; THEIR TRAINING PERIOD MAY BE EXTENDED 
DEPENDENT ON THE SEVERITY OF THE OFFENCE. 
 
The trainee/s listed below is/are entitled to a copy of the SAQCC Fire Operations Manual which the 
training centres now supply to the trainees when taking their course.   Should your training Centre not 
have provided you with this, then please contact this office for the relevant forms.      
An information sms is sent to each technician and trainee with reminders, hints and tips at regular 
intervals.  If your trainee/s does not receive this, please forward the cell phone numbers to this office 
so that they can be added to the data base and be kept informed. 
 

 
NAME 

TRAINEE 
REGISTRATION 

NUMBER 

MANAGEMENT 
REPRESENTATIVE 

 
Date Registered 

DE WEE RD TR195/24 Mgmt Rep: S Smith 19/08/2024 

PLEASE NOTE:  AN APPLICATION TO REGISTER AS A COMPETENT PERSON CAN BE FORWARDED 6 
MONTHS FROM THE REGISTRATION DATE AND THE LATEST IT CAN BE RECEIVED IS 24 MONTHS 

FROM THE REGISTRATION DATE 

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above numbers.   
 
Kind regards  
    
   
 
 
ROSEMARY COWAN 
General Manager 
 


